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President’s Message 
 

Greetings Brothers, 
 

The March Business Meeting was 
very productive. Dinner was great 
and we have a new member in our 
Council, Joven Borneo. Joven is 
very active in the All Souls Parish 
and has been asked to start an All 
Souls youth ministry.  
 

We selected a layout for a new 
Council #32 Banner and Brother 
Rich Murphy has volunteered to 
procure the new banner. We have 
nominated 6 delegates for the YMI 
National Convention at South Lake 
on June 20, 21 & 22. The delegates 
are: Brian Dunbar, Luis 
Alvarenga, Rich Murphy, Rich 
Murray, William Murray and Mark 
Zolokoff. This year’s Convention is 
going to tackle an issue regarding 
the YMI death benefit which may be 
expanded to include Associate 
Members. Come to our next 
meeting to learn more.  
 

All Souls Bingo is coming back and 
the Parish & School are looking for 
sponsors. We discussed this at 
length and tabled the matter for 
further discussion.  
 

Thank you to Brother Ron Guaraldi 
and his crew for putting on the 
February Social lamb dinner. A 
special thanks to Paul Galeotti who 
paid for the lamb chops.  

32’s NEWS   
Upcoming Events  

  

Thursday, Apr.  21       7 pm 
DATE CHANGE! 
Pork Roast Dinner 
Business Meeting Follows 
 
Thursday, May  12       7 pm 
Dinner  & Business Meeting  
 
 All diners must make 
meal reservations at 
least three days before 
the event date.      
 Call  (650) 583-2510 

Please keep in your prayers:  Brothers, Sisters and Friends of the YMI. 

President’s Message 
 

Thanks to Ron & Paul, and your 
participation, the event raised close 
to $1,000 for the Food Basket 
Program !   Well done, brothers. 
 

Congratulations to our #32 YMI 
brothers listed at the bottom of the 
page on their well deserved 
community awards. 
 

The annual Red & White Mass and 
Dinner was held on March 12th. 
Steve Cresci did a great job of 
coordinating the event with a 
scrumptious catered dinner. YMI 
Councils #2, #8, #32, #44, #54, 
#99, and #613, along with YLI 
members and friends attended the 
Mass and dinner.  Paul Walsh 
hosted the Corned Beef & Cabbage 
Social on March 24th and Tom 
Fourie’s grandchildren provided the 
Irish dancing entertainment. 
 

Please come to our next meeting 
on Thursday, April 14th. The joker 
has not yet been picked – the deck 
is getting smaller and the kitty is 
getting larger!   Please remember to 
RSVP with Garden Chapel and 
bring a friend.  Happy Easter! 
 

Pro Deo, Pro Patria,   
Ken Stupi 

President   

Congratulations to our own YMI Council 32 Brothers were recently recognized and were presented awards 
from the South San Francisco Chamber of Commerce for their commitment to the business community.  

Legacy Family Owned Business Award -  Bill Benavides  - BLT Construction 

Veteran Owned Business Award - Al Banfield  - Garden Chapel  

Dick Nofstger Lifetime Achievement Award to Rich Garbarino 



 

Sincere sympathy to the family of  Leonore Armanino, who passed away -December 2021 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
A big thank you to Brother Paul Galeotti.  Paul purchased the meat that was used for the 
Lamb Rack / Chicken dinner and then donated the proceeds to the Louis P. Guaraldi 
Food Basket Program.  Brother Ron Guaraldi notes that he was both proud and humbled 
by Pauls’ generosity and encourages his brothers to thank Paul for this gesture.   Ron also  
expressed his thanks to all who came to the dinner and to his cooking crew,  Bill Green, 
Ken Colombo and Dennis Colombo.  Their assistance was greatly appreciated.  Ron 
emphasized that all the proceeds went straight to the Food Basket Program which is a 
wonderful endeavor that YMI Council #32 has taken on and these funds will help to 
continue.  Ron also offered to be back next February with a cooking crew to do the same! 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
Brothers Bob Bartoli and Alan Patrick remind us that applications are being accepted for 
the Creamer College Scholarship for 2022.  The application was included in last month’s 
YMI 32 News. If you need another copy, just email ciaosteve@comcast.net or 
bbartoli@pacbell.net and one will be emailed to you for you to print copies.  Copies may 
also be available at the business meeting, if you request one prior to the meeting. 
YMI Council #32 members who are college students or have children or grandchildren or 
other relatives who are currently attending college are eligible to apply.  Please make sure 
to submit the application by the due date of May 31, 2022.  Details on the application. 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
As part of the March 24th, “Irish Night” celebration, Pat and  
Tom Fouries’ grandchildren (photo) were featured in the  
performance portion that night.  Special thanks to Tom for  
providing the photo and for the student’s fine performance  
of Irish Dancing.   
 

Thanks also to Brother Paul Walsh and his cooking crew 
For the corned beef and cabbage dinner.  Delicious! 
 
So raise your glass in appreciation to these brothers… Slainte’  
 
 

…..……………….……………………….…………………………..….……. 
Welcome to #32 to our Newest Member Jovencio Borneo! 
.………..…..……………….……………………….…………………………..….…....…………………… 

Brother Steve Cresi writes... I am looking for suggestions for this year’s questions for the 
49th year of the YMI Pro-Deo, Pro-Patria contest. There are two questions needed, one for 
students in the 7th & 8th Grade and the second for students in the 9- 12th grades. The 
topics in the past have focused on Country, such as social issues, and religion pertaining 
to our Catholic faith.  I believe with your participation we can have some great ideas 
generated.  Submit your ideas for questions to me via email. If your question is used then 
I will to buy you a dinner at an upcoming meeting.   scresci16@gmail.com 
………..…..……………….……………………….…………………………..….…....…………………… 

Thanks to Ken Stupi, Tom Fourie, Steve Cresci, Ron Wilson and Bob Bartoli for 
sharing YMI news or photos.  Send a short note to ciaosteve@comcast.net  to share 

some brief news with brothers & friends of YMI Council 32. 

Council Chatter …. 
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Please Support Our YMI Member Advertisers 

This monthly newsletter is sent to over 225 YMI members. Advertise your business 
& support Council #32.  Good deal for $5/ month.  Contact Bob at (650) 871-7878. 

Liberty Bank 
 

(650) 871-2400 
 

Sam Mosunic 

Michael Teani 
Owner 
 
 
 
 

772 El Camino Real 
South San Francisco, CA 94080 
(650) 589-2456 

Precise Printing & Mailing 
168 Beacon Street 

South San Francisco 
 

(650) 589-4000 
 

Offset & Digital Printing, 
Mailing & Fulfillment 

 

The Fault Line 
 

                           San Mateo County’s  
Premiere Men’s Chorus 

 

(650) 344 SING 
 

www.faultlinechorus.org 

Residential -Commercial -Service -Repair 

 

Sunshine Pharmacy 
 

(650) 589-4133 
 

Tom, George 
and Dennis 

Grand Ave. Hardware  
& Sporting Goods 

 
(650) 588-3367 

 
Nick Tentes 

 
 
 
 

Contact Br. Juan Bustos 
www.bwbfn.org 

Four Star  
Auto & Truck Repair 

 
(650) 952-3111 

 
Bruce Ferrario 

The Italian American Social Club  
 

Available for Banquets 
                Traditional Italian Cuisine 

25 Russia Street, S.F.   
 

 
Restaurant Open to the Public 

 

(415) 585-8059 

Steven Davis 
Senior Vice President 

Wealth Management 
 

UBS Financial Services Inc.  
555 California St.  SF.  CA 94104 

 

415-954-6759  

Berkshire Hathaway 
Home Services 

 
(800) 583-5360 

 

John Prouty 
CalBRE#00589451 

   George Campi 
Orchestra 

Music for all Occasions 
(415)  826-0655 
gcnotes@comcast.net 

Garden Chapel Funeral 
Directors 

 
(650) 583-2510 

 
Al Banfield 

      Luis’ 
 

 
Carpet, Upholstery & Tile Cleaning 

Residential or Business 
 

(650) 875-3636 

Steven Cresci  
Insurance Agency 

 
(415) 346-5403 

 
License #0600587 

 
 

Advertise Here! 
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John R. Penna  650-588–2113   
BRE 000326705  www.pennarealty.com 

john@pennarealty,com   

S.S.F.,  CA                Lic. # 1085046 
Isaac James Raffaelli - Owner 

 

628-399-0730 



Published by YMI Council #32 and serving as a means of communication for all of 
our members.  To submit news items for publication consideration, call brother Dick 
Noftsger at (650) 583-2510 or email brother Steve Firpo at ciaosteve@comcast.net  
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Pro Deo, Pro Patria. 

 

YOUNG MEN’S INSTITUTE 
P.O. BOX 1161 

SOUTH SAN FRANCISCO, CA 
94080-1161 

 
ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

 

 
PRSRT STD 

U.S. POSTAGE PAID 
SAN BRUNO, CA 

94066 
PERMIT NO.92 

 

 

Red & White Dinner  

(Photos sent by Steve Cresci ) 


